
 

 
 

The Challenge is open to ALL students from Yr. 3 to Yr. 6.   
 
This Term your children have the opportunity of experiencing the Dancefever program. The 
children are thoroughly enjoying the program and are learning wonderful new dance skills 
as well as social skills. Dancefever will host an Interschool Dance event which will involve 
other schools that have also participated in the program this term.  This will be a very 
exciting event for the children as they have the opportunity of representing their school and 
perhaps win trophies and prizes. 
 
Parents and families are encouraged to attend this event to support their children and 
our school.  This is also the perfect opportunity for parents to witness the skills their 
children have acquired.  We are sure you will be impressed. 
 

Date:  ​Thursday, 2nd April 2020 
Time:   ​Doors open 4.30 pm 
Start:  ​ 5.30 pm 
Finish: ​ 8:45pm - 9.00 pm 
Venue:  ​Quaycentre, Corner of Olympic Blvd & Sarah Durack Ave, 
Sydney Olympic Park, NSW 
 

● All children will travel together by bus from school to the venue. 
● All children will need to be collected from the venue at 9pm.  
● NO RETURN BUS AVAILABLE 

 
Participant Tickets: 

 
Cost:  ​$9.00 Entry to venue 

       ​ $18.00 Bus trip from School to Homebush (one way only), plus costume fee     
Total: $27.00  
 

Important: ​If you would like to ​purchase a child’s participant ticket ​for this event, you will need 
to do so ​via the Qkr App​ by Friday the 6th March.  
 
Tip: ​Book the tickets in your child's name by setting up their profile first and if already set up, 
please ensure that your child’s year group is updated to 2020!  
 
Spectator tickets:  
Mum, dad, siblings or other family members tickets must be purchased separately from the 
Event Organisers, details of the ticket sales will be sent to you on the morning the box office 
opens Monday, 2nd March.  

 
 



 
The Challenge is open to ALL students from Yr. 3 to Yr. 6.  ​The atmosphere will be fantastic 
and it will be a wonderful occasion for our whole school community. Entry fee has been kept to 
the lowest price possible.   
 
More information regarding dress code will be provided closer to the date. 
 
We very much look forward to your company on the night and guarantee a wonderful time for 
all. 
 
Kind regards, 
Sacred Heart Administration 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 


